ThE
HARTFORD

Nathan Buhrmesler
Bond Underwriter

July 27, 2009

Greg Voss
CGA Insurance Services, Guideone Insurance

RE: The Stone Church
Site Improvement Bond - $1,011,229.85
Project No, AB23A Stone Church

Dear Greg:

We have had the opportunity to review the request for a site improvement bond in the
amount of $1,011,229.85 on behalf of The Stone Church and for the benefit of the Village
of Orland Park, IL for the project known as A823A Stone Church. After our review, we are
prepared to support and approve this bond conditioned upon the Village of Orland Park’s
acceptance of the previously provided bond form and receipt of a properly signed and
executed General Indemnity Agreement from The Stone Church.

Please accept this letter as our commitment to provide the requested bond after the
conditions stated above have been satisfied.

If additional information or clarification is needed, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards,

s S ——

Nathan Buhrmester
Bond Underwriter

The Hartford

Bond Department

7300 W 110" Strest, Sulte 400
Qverland Park, KS 66210

Phone 913.693.8582
Fax 913.893.8576
nathan.buhrmestar @thehartford.com









